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511949
GENERAL DIRECTION OF THE DIPLOMATIC SERVICE
Dept.- Latin America

JNR
III
III/210([…])/31558
SUBJECT: Press interview granted by Mr. Hermes Lima.
Mexico, D. F., 17 December 1962

O. Ambassador of Mexico,
Rio de Janeiro, Brazil

I have the pleasure of making reference to your attentive oficio number 1619 dated
this past 31 October in which you informed this Secretariat [Ministry] at length about
the press interview granted on the date of the 30th of the present month by the
Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Relations of Brazil, Professor Hermes Lima.

This Secretariat is aware of the Brazilian government's various proposals to intervene
in the resolution of the Cuban-North American problem.

Attentively 
EFFECTIVE SUFFRAGE. NO REELECTION.

P.O. DEL SECRETARIO.
EL DIRECTOR GENERAL INTERINO.
Lic. José Luis [Laris/Loris]


